Ms. Pratima Malhotra

President

Future Nurses Organization

Thaltej, Ahmedabad

February 18, 2011

Mr. Nihal Kosuri

President

Excellent Company

Ellisbridge, Ahmedabad – 380006

Dear Mr. Kosuri,

In behalf of the Future Nurses Organization, I would like to request financial support from your company for our upcoming national assembly.  The Future Nurses Organization is a non-profit, non-government organization of nursing students.  The organization believes in upholding the quality and ethics of the nursing profession.

We will be holding our national assembly next month to keep abreast of current issues in the nursing profession and discuss the state of nurses in the country.  We do not have enough funds to finance the assembly, thus we are raising funds through donations of concerned individuals and group.  We are hoping that you would support our activity in the form of any financial donation.  Please contact us should you have any queries.

Thank you and we hope for your positive response.

Respectfully,

Ms. Pratima Malhotra

